

Monthly Update

This month the children have been busy exploring outside of the nursery!

Rainbow room have visited the Imperial war museum for the 100 years anniversary of WW1. The



children made and laid their poppies there, and almost completed a whole 2 minutes silence!

Some of the children from Rainbow room and St Hughs attended The Emirates Aviation centre to learn about aerodynamics, velocity and other mode of transport. We took the steps of planning this trip based on the children's interest of planes. Expanding their knowledge of how a plane is run

and giving them
the opportunity
to practise their
take off skills!
They got to
experience
sitting inside a
cockpit where
they explored all



the different buttons and levers! The

children had the chance to see the wonderful views as they took a ride over the Thames on cable cars.



Lets not forget
our babies in the sunshine room! They
have been getting to know the area by
taking walks to the local shops, and
have been making beautiful artwork
for our new boards around the sunshine
room!

December 2018



39 Crosby Row London SE1 3YD 0207 3787532



Staff News!

Please welcome our newest members of staff Samena, Beverley, Nadia, Kelly and Yasmin as a student. Also, we congratulate James on the birth of his baby Emily.

Nursery App

At the beginning of the year we released our nursery app. We would like to encourage parents to download it as the app allows you to see everything that is going on at the nursery.

All parent correspondence will be sent out via the app too so that you are able to more easily find information such as permission slips for trips and the newsletter!

There is also a message feature on the app where in the nursery are able to send a group message to all parents and you will receive the notification right from the app.

Download it from the apple app store or android store by searching for the

'Primary School App'

Type in the name of the nursery once downloaded and enter the pin (displayed in the nursery or available from the office team)



Patch and George

As you may already be aware both the sunshine and rainbow rooms have bears that are sent home with the children to have adventures with. Please can we remind parents to return the bears after the adventures have been had at home so that other children can have their turn. Don't forget to write or draw something about what you got up!

Please welcome our newest pet Gexs the Gecko!

The rainbow room have been learning Christmas songs as they will be going around the local area and singing carols tour fellow public so keep an eye out for dates of when you can join us on our carol singing journey!

We will be wearing Christmas jumpers from the 10th December until the 20th December.

Appropriate clothing

Winter has arrived! As we are in the winter season please remember that the children spend a lot of time outside and therefore bring them to nursery in appropriate clothing.





<u>Dates for your 2018 Diary</u>
On the following days the nursery will be **CLOSED** for staff training.

21st December 2018

As well as the usual bank holidays over the year.

<u>Christmas Term</u> 24st December -27th December.

We have a stay and play week starting on the 17th until the 20th.



IMPORTANT SAFETY RULES: Please Read

Please take note of the following rules which are for the safety and wellbeing of all children in the nursery.

- Please do not allow your child to press
 the exit button for the front door, and
 please ensure you close all doors and do
 not prop doors open for those behind you
 these are important safety issues.
- Please ensure you close the gate at the top of the stairs to the Sunshine room properly - shake it to check it has latched.
- Please do not allow your children to run in the corridor.
 - Please leave your own toys at home, to avoid them getting lost or broken.
- We only have space to store umbrella folding buggies for children under 3 years old.

39 Crosby Row, London SE1 3YD 0207 3787532 www.arcnursery.com